PETE SANDOVAL

NEW MEXICO REGISTERED LAND SURVEYOR
TELEPHONE 181
LOS LUNAS, NEW MEXICO

July 16, 1951

Mr., Elvis A. Utz

New Mexico 0il Qonservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

I am enclosing herewith three coples of survey made
for Mr. Tom Bailes in May 5, 1950 showing SEL of SE} of
Section 32, T 7 N, R 1L E, N.M.P.M.

This is the survey that Mr. D. L. Wade of the Sunol
0il Company mentions in their Notice of Intention to
Drill.

I have shown on the map the location of the proposed
well, however when I made this survey I was not asked to
locate this point by actual survey, at that time I was
instructed to locate and mark the SB}f of the SE} of
Section 32.

The Sunol 0il Company has not contacted me regarding

this survey and no: arrangements have been made to take
care of any charges.

Yours truly,

Pl ooy

Pete Sandoval
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